NICKEL

12t June 2018

Company Update — Federal Court Application
Further to previous announcements, Poseidon Nickel Limited (ASX:POS) (the Company) advises that
the hearing held on 8 June 2018 was adjourned until 27 June 2018 at 10.15am (WST). The Federal
Court adjourned the hearing as it requested further evidence from the Company.

The Company is continuing to work with its legal advisers to resolve this matter as soon as possible
and will continue to keep shareholders updated on further developments as they occur.

For and on behalf of the Board of Poseidon Nickel Limited.

Eryn Kestel
Company Secretary
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